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Dear brothers in Christ, 
 
Grace and peace, I hope this note finds you well. 
 

Re: Prayers for Federation of Catholic Bishops Conferences of Oceania (FCBCO) 

The Australian Catholic Bishops Conference is a member of the Federation of Catholic Bishops 
Conferences of Oceania. Every five years the Bishops of Oceania gather together in Conference. The next 
meeting will be held in Suva, Fiji from 4th to 10th February 2023, which coincides with the Continental 
phase in preparation for the Synod of Bishops. 
 
I would like to invite you to circulate the attached prayer resources in your Parishes and Communities 
which includes: 
 

1. Prayer for the Assembly 
2. Intercessions for Sunday Masses from next Sunday and the Assembly in February 2023. 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support and asking God’s blessing in your community. 
 
With renewed thanks, 

In Domino, 

 

+Patrick O’Regan  
Archbishop of Adelaide  
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